

NOTICE TO PATIENTS

From 1 October 2017


We recognise that some of our patients have problems that are more complex, or even more than one issue, which means that they would benefit from a longer appointment with the GP.  With this in mind, we intend to offer 15 minute appointments with the GPs in the afternoon each day.  We would therefore ask you to consider, when booking your appointment with Reception, the length of appointment best suited to your needs.  If you have a complex issue to discuss, or multiple problems (including mental health issues) then please ask Reception staff to book an afternoon (15 minute) appointment for you.  

Thank you.
